Egyptian Theatre Preservation Association
Opens Temporary Office
April 11, 2011

The Egyptian Theatre Preservation Association announced on April 2, 2011 the opening of a temporary
office in the downtown area. The office is located at 255 North Broadway on the ground floor of the
Tioga Hotel. The location will serve as office, fundraising headquarters, and work room for the
Association. The office will be open Wednesday through Saturday. Stop by for a visit or to volunteer.

Egyptian Theatre Preservation Association
255 North Broadway Phone 541-269-8650
Coos Bay OR 97420

Open Wednesday through Saturday 11:00 a.m. through 5:00 p.m.

Egyptian Theatre merchandise is being sold at Antiques and Collectibles of Coos Bay at 235 North
Broadway with 90 percent of the proceeds going to the theatre’s rehabilitation. Other good news,
during the month of March, the ETPA received $1,165 in new memberships and a donation of $4,400 for
the first four months of rent in the new office.



